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9 April 1947

Professor George STEINDORFF
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollvwood (California)

Dear Professor Steindorff,

Please excuse me for aunswering to-day
ongy vour letter of March 24, We were absent for two weeks,
which explains the delay.

First, let me thank you for the
translation of the inscription on the XVIIIth dynasty wooden
statuette. This interested us greatly and we are extremely
grateful teo you.

As regards the IVth dynasty relief,
we shall be very gled to have you publish it. It is indeed a
great compliment to the piece., It is a superb sculpture that
we like extremely. I am sending you enclosed two photographs
that will give you a better idea of the real quality of the
object than the very poor one we sent to Los Angeles and which
was unfortunately the only one available at the time.

You will find the dimensions on the

back of the photographs.
I hope that you will allow msito make

use arain of your great knowledge in the future. I cannot tell
you how helpful this would be to us.

Thanking you again, I remain, dear
Professor Steindorff,

Sincerely yours
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